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Oregon Chapter has 107 members 

Membership balance is $132.69 

Oregon Restoration Funds $1,489.32 

Oregon Historic Preservation Fund $40.00 

The Oregon Chapter is selling lookout jewelry and the profits go in the Oregon Historic 
Preservation Fund. 

Oregon lost one lookout in 2011 

A new lookout was built on Green Mt by the BLM for Fire Detection in 2011. 

The Oregon Chapter Hosted the FFLA Western Conference. The conference was a great 
success for the Chapter and the over forty lookout enthusiasts who attended. 

The Oregon Chapter donated and put items on loan to museums and USFS Ranger 
Stations. 
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